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HAPPY HAPPY NEW YEAR 2019! 
 
So, let’s get the party started for 2019!  We have added one more district in 
Blanchard, OK at the Owens Ranch. Brandon McGuire from Erick, OK will be the 
producer.  We are very excited about our Oklahoma Districts this year!  Check 
out schedules on our website at www.otrc.net. 
 
To all our Andrews, TX area ropers, please mark your calendars for the first 
roping of the 2019 season at the ACE Arena for January 26!!  
 
We would also like to extend a huge THANK YOU to RED RIVER ARENAS! 
They certainly are a great sponsor to OTRA! Their support helps provide our 
Finals prizes.  Be sure to check out their awesome products on their facebook 
page and on their website, redriverarenas.com!  
 
Remember, the first ropings of the season can get a little hectic with everyone 
renewing their memberships!  Our producers thank you in advance for your 
patience!!  Good luck and have fun!! 
 
 
All our Best to All of You! 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping Association, Inc.                                                                        


